


channels will be at the discretion of the employee. This tool will hopefully serve as another method to ensure we are
listening to all of our talented employees to ensure our development reforms are successful and institutionalized
appropriately. For questions and input as we finalize the specifics of this channel, please email directchannel@usaid.gov.
Any questions concerning this notice may be directed to -- directchannel@usaid.gov.
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